BEECH NEWS



Friday 4th March

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for all your support for World Book Day. The children looked amazing in their costumes and it was lovely sharing all the books they brought in.

This week in English, we have created our very own class narrative poem based on Goldilocks and the Three Bears. It was a story we knew well and were able to create a poem that had 4 lines in each stanza, with the same amount of syllables for each stanza and also ensure it rhymed. We worked really hard as a team to create an amazing poem.

In our Maths lessons, we have continued fractions and have been looking at fractions of an amount. We have really challenged ourselves this week and used bar models to work out our answers. We have learnt the rule of 'divide by the bottom, times by the top.'

In Art, we have been looking at the artist Bridget Riley and her 'OP Art' style paintings. We then created some of our own and they will be displayed in the lain hallway of school.

In topic, we have been researching and learning about different types of Bridges. We used IPads and fact sheets to sketch and find information about different types of Bridges across the world.

Please find the link below as a source of some helpful guidance to talk to the children about the Ukrainian invasion by Russia:

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/02/25/help-for-teachers-and-families-to-talk-to-pupils-about-russias-invasion-of-ukraine-and-how-to-help-them-avoid-misinformation/

Best wishes,

Beech team

Beech attendance up to Thursday 4th March 2022:

92.98 %